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Doctor's recognition as mentioned at the meeting this morning.
Cheryl


Our working hours may be different. Please do not feel obligated to reply outside
of your working hours. Let’s work together to help foster healthy work-life
boundaries. 


Cheryl Ganann


Mayor
Tel: 
Email: cganann@westlincoln.ca
Web: www.westlincoln.ca


The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the person(s) or entity to which it
is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material.  Any review, retransmission,
dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by persons or
entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited.  If you received this in error, please contact the
sender and destroy any copies of this information.
  


From: Upper,Josh <Josh.Upper@niagarahealth.on.ca>
Sent: April 16, 2025 5:09 PM
To: Cheryl Ganann
Subject: Request for Recognition of Doctor’s Day – May 1
 
Dear Mayor Gannan,
I hope this message finds you well.
On behalf of Niagara Health, I am writing to respectfully request that West Lincoln recognize
Doctor’s Day at your next council meeting in honour of the incredible contributions physicians make
in our community.
This May 1, Niagara Health is proud to celebrate and acknowledge more than 600 dedicated
physicians working across our five sites. Doctors’ Day is an opportunity to thank our physicians for
their compassionate service, welcome new doctors to our region, and recognize those who have
recently retired.
Despite the evolving healthcare landscape and ongoing recruitment challenges, our physicians
continue to go above and beyond—introducing innovative models of care, achieving significant
professional milestones, and providing the highest standard of care to patients in Niagara.
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We would be honoured if you could take a moment to recognize these contributions at your next
council meeting. To assist with this, please find a suggested script below for your consideration:
Suggested Script for Council Meeting Recognition:              
“Today, we join communities across Ontario in recognizing Doctors’ Day—a day to express our
gratitude to physicians for their compassionate care, dedication, and continued commitment to
improving the health of people in our community.
Here in Niagara, more than 600 physicians across a wide range of specialties are transforming care
every day—collaborating with healthcare teams, embracing innovation, and going above and beyond
for their patients.
We especially thank those who have retired this year for their years of service, and we warmly
welcome the newest physicians to our region.
We are proud to recognize May 1 as Doctors’ Day and express our sincere appreciation to all
physicians for their extraordinary work in shaping a healthier Niagara.”
Thank you for considering this request. Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions
or would like additional background information.
Warm regards,
Josh Upper
Manager, Community Relations
josh.upper@niagarahealth.on.ca
C: 289-969-8733
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